
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, January 8, 2008, at 8:30 p.m., in the Second Floor Meeting 
Room at 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts on an application for 
a Major Amendment to Special Permit (#79), One Brattle Square, by 
Chipolte Mexican Grill of Colorado, LLC for a Fast Order Food 
Establishment Special Permit (Section 11.30 Fast Order Food 
Establishments, Section 10.45 – Special Permits).   The proposal is for a 
Fast Order Food restaurant (Section 2.000 – Definitions) of 
approximately 3,000 square feet and 74 inside seats with outside 
seating, weather permitting, in the Harvard Square Overlay District.   
 
This is a special permit use proposed for space in the existing mixed-use 
office and retail building for which a special permit was granted by the 
Planning Board in 1988.   
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617-349-4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


